20, Aba Close, Off Lokoja Crescent,
Area 8, Garki,

FCT. Abuja
Nis2003alumni@gmail.com

30 August 2024

Mazi Afam Osigwe, SAN

President

Nigerian Bar Association

NBA House

Plot 1101 Mohammadu Buhari Way
Central Business District

Abuja F.C.T, Nigeria

Dear Learned Silk,

CONGRATULATIONS ON YOUR INAUGURATION AS PRESIDENT OF THE
NIGERIAN BAR ASSOCIATION

On behalf of the Executive Committee and all members of NLS Class 2003 Alumni
Association, | am honoured to extend our heartfelt congratulations to you on your
inauguration as the 32nd President of the Nigerian Bar Association.

Your election to this esteemed position is a reflection of your outstanding
leadership, dedication to the legal profession, and unwavering commitment to

its growth.

We are confident that your tenure as NBA President will be marked by visionary
leadership and transformative initiatives.

As you embark on this new chapter, we wish you all the best in your efforts to
advance the legal profession and uphold the principles of justice and the rule of

law.

Your leadership comes at a pivotal time, and we believe that under your
suidance, the NBA will continue to thrive and make significant contributions to

our society.



Please know that you have our full support as you take on this important role.

We look forward to witnessing the positive impact of your presidency on the legal
community and beyond.

Once again, congratulations on this well-deserved honour.

We wish you every success in your tenure as the 32nd President of the Nigerian
Bar Association.

President, NLS Class 2003 Alumni Association
On behalf of the Executive Committee



